%%S Launde Newsletter

Dear Parents and Carers Diary Dates

Monday 13 June — Friday
17 June — Year 6
residential to Skern

We were delighted with our Jubilee celebrations had
on the Thursday before half term. The children
performed superbly outside as a whole school, a
‘first’ for us following the pandemic. Each year group
shared information about the decade and their year
group art work to the school and our special visitor,
the Lord Lieutenant of Leicestershire. We then
enjoyed a party lunch on the playground.

Tuesday 14 June — Non-
Skern trip to West Midlands
Safari park

Friday 17 June — Year 1
Pirates Day at Beaumanor

—

Tuesday 21 June —
Foundation trip to Conkers

Monday 27 June — Friday 1
July — Sports Week

Thursday 30 June — Year 2

We have had a successful first week back. Do look at dates for your ClRcuicRliy

diary for the events coming up. Thursday 30 June — Year 6
Leavers Show at 6.30pm

Thursday 7 July — Final day

As previously mentioned this year, parents are welcome to attend to of term

support and encourage their children and peers. Please put these dates
in your diary, however, we always mention that the dates could change Friday 8 July — School

due to bad weather. e o ShiFaar

Foundation - Wednesday 29 June — 1pm
Year 1 — Tuesday 28 June — 9.30am
Year 2 — Tuesday 28 June — 9.30am
Year 3 — Thursday 30 June — 1.30pm
Year 4 — Thursday 30 June — 1.30pm
Year 5 — Friday 1 July — 9.30am

Year 6 — Friday 1 July — 9.30am

Year 6 Leavers Show

The Year 6 Leavers show is on Thursday 30 June at 6.30pm. Tickets are allocated as 2 per child at a
cost of £1.50 a ticket. They will be available to buy from Monday 20 June.

A letter will be coming out, via email, with more information on how to buy them next week.

Peripatetic Music Lessons

Some of our parents have been enquiring about 1:1 music lessons for our children to take part in
during the school day. We have contacted the Music Service and are excited to share that peripatetic
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music lessons for the children for next year will recommence in September. Look out for a letter
coming next week with the detailed information and what instruments will be on offer. Please note
this will be for Year 3 upwards.

Warmer Weather Reminders

A reminder that now the weather is getting warmer children should be bringing to school a sun hat
and applying sun cream in the morning.

It is also important that they are bringing water bottles every day to stay hydrated.
Please also check that jumpers and cardigans are labelled so that they can get back to the right

children if lost. There are lot of jumpers in lost property if your child is missing something please do
come and have a look.

Attendance Award

This week the class with the highest attendance in KS1 is Bramblewood.
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